
Hello Councilmember Stark, 

 

I'd like to encourage you to vote for allowing Car2Go expansion into St Paul. 

 

I live in Minneapolis, but work over at University Ave & Raymond Ave in St Paul. Right now I use Car2Go 

to haul larger items to work & home instead of taking them by bus/bike, but I have to pickup and leave 

the Car2Go cars on Emerald St at the border. It would be awesome to be able to drive a few more blocks 

and leave the car next to my office instead. 

 

Thank you! 

Andrew Balfour 

700 Raymond Ave, St Paul 

 


